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Dear parents and carers, 
 
We’re working towards our Hobbies Activity Badge, but we need your 
help!  
 
Over the next few weeks, your Beaver will follow a hobby. It could be 
something new, or it could be something they already do. It’s up to them 
(and you) what they choose, whether they’re a budding sportsperson, a 
baker-in-training, or on the way to becoming an expert in a certain topic. 
It’s all about what they find fun.  
 
Each week, everyone will bring in an item related to their hobby, and we’ll 
stick them onto our hobbies hoard board. Whatever they choose should 
be small enough to attach with sticky tack or string. Please don’t choose 
anything valuable, or anything needed over the next few weeks. If anyone 
wants to bring anything big or valuable to show everyone and take home 
they can, as long as they bring a photo or drawing to stick to the board 
too.  
 
In about six weeks, we’ll have a beautiful display that celebrates 
everyone’s achievements and shows the range of hobbies and skills 
everyone has.  
 
We’ve chatted about some example items together, but if you get stuck 
for ideas, or have any other questions or worries, please get in touch.  
 
Thanks for your support,  
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